Megan Egbert

From: Michael Carey <mcarey@sswhgg.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 4:09 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca

Cc: Megan Egbert

Subject: RE: Text amendment application

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Meredith,

The proposed amendment is legally satisfactory. Without detracting from that, | agree with your curiosity about
the “and” in the third line, and I also wonder whether the word “collectively” clearly enough states the intent.

From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>
Sent: Thursday, September 26, 2024 1:28 PM

To: Michael Carey <mcarey@sswhgg.com>

Cc: Megan Egbert <meghert@montville-ct.org>

Subject: Text amendment application

Mike,

This is set for a public hearing on October 22, 2024. Please review and let me know if you have any comments. Thank
you!

Regards,

Meredith Badalucca, CZEQ
Assistant Planner

Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779



